
  Reminders for this week 

 Plan to attend the P&C meeting next Monday 10th Sept 

 Contact the school re enrolment for 2019 

 Pay for Year 6 t-shirt - $36 

 Return Race Day note 

 Return Channon Teams Day note by Friday 14/9 

 Return Soccer note by Friday 7th Sept 
 Return Bookclub  orders  or order online by Friday 7/9 

 Pay outstanding accounts 

Diary Dates 

 

Thurs 6/9 10.30am Performing Arts Matinee -Ukes/Choir 

Thurs 6/9 6.30pm Performing Arts Evening -Ukes/Choir 

Fri  7/9 9.05am Assembly hosted by K/1 Class 

Mon 10/9 3.30pm P&C Meeting 

Thurs 20/9  12noon Lismore Race Day half day holiday 

Fri 21/9 The Channon Teams Day 

Tues  25/9 School Play Night CHANGED  
Thurs 27/9 Soccer finals in Sydney 
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Awards       

Awards and medals are presented at our assemblies and parents/
carers are welcome to attend.   

1 – Pipi – for always being a good friend 

1 – Jett – for having a go at everything 

2 – Cameron – for a great narrative using aboriginal symbols 

4 – Brie – for a great narrative using aboriginal symbols 

5 – Kallen  – for outstanding work in mathematics 

5 – Kali  – for excellent work on literacy projects 

6 – Cienna  – for an amazing class project on Superheroes  

6 – Christian – for excellent commitment to all classwork 

Our next school assembly will be on this Friday 7th September              Congratulations to all these students! 

and will be hosted by the K/1 class. 

School Concert Circus News  

IMPORTANT DATE CHANGE 
Now TUESDAY 25th September due to the soccer finals in  

Sydney on Thursday 27th September (see story below). 
 

 

Costume Help  
We are looking for some costumes and props for our circus performance. We need a parasol, horse costume, dog costume, and 
some clown and acrobat costumes.  
If you have any items which may be suitable, please put your name on and send them to school. 

Exciting Soccer Result in PSSA Small Schools Knockout Competition 

In an exciting and close game yesterday, our Coffee Camp Small Schools Soccer Team defeated Willow Tree Public School with a 
score of 2 goals to 1. Benji scored both goals and a third was narrowly missed by Carlos. 

This means the team has made it to the final 8 in NSW and progressed to the semi-finals to be held in Sydney on Thursday 27th 
September. The finals will also be played on that day at the Valentine Sports Centre, home of Football NSW. 

If we are to play in these next games , we will need a team of students who are able to fly from the Gold Coast to Sydney on 
Wednesday , stay in accommodation at the Sports Centre, play 2 games of soccer/football on Thursday and fly back that afternoon. 

Please complete the note indicating your interest in participating. 
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Tuckshop    -    Friday 7th  September 2018 

Paper Bag Orders                     
Vegetarian bean burritos             $4                                             

Full Day 9:30-11:30 Fruit 

Mandie & Dave Help!! Gwyneth J     

Amanda A 

Recess - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Toast plain - 

30c 

Raisin Toast -  

 50c 

½ cup of milk - 

30c 

Cheese slices - 

30c 

Fruit Smoothies - 

50c 

Fruit Salad -  

50c 

Lunch - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Fruit juice in a cup  

50c 

Smooze ice block      

80c 

Fruit Icy Pole                      

50c 

Tuckshop Survey - How can we improve?  

Tell us what do you think. 

Performing Arts Festival Tomorrow - Thursday 6th  

Thursday 6th September Matinee Performance:  

The students in years 3/4/5/6 will travel by bus to the 
matinee and will see the Small Schools Choir and Ukulele 
Group perform. The cost is $5 per student for the bus. 

Thursday 6th September Evening Performance:  The Coffee 
Camp Ukelele Group will perform (Item 6) and the Small 
Schools Combined Choir will perform (Item 14).  

Tickets for evening performance are now on sale.  

Please note that performers do not need to buy tickets. 

Adults - $15 and children - $6. Pre-schoolers - provided they 
sit on a parent’s lap - are free. You can buy tickets from: 

Lismore Workers’ Club front desk – cash or credit 
Lismore Workers’ Club phone – credit 
www.lismoreworkersclub.com.au – print at home 

You will need to be seated by 6.15pm for the performance 
which runs from 6.30-8.15pm without an interval.  

Important Notice for all Ukulele & Singers 

Costumes: No costumes are required at this time as 

the school has been able to obtain enough glittery items 

for each member of the group. 

Could the students please wear all black to school on 

Thursday 6th September, for the matinee and again on 

Thursday night for the night performance.  All black 

could be: black tee shirt/singlet & black tights/jeans. 

Drop off / Pick up: Students need to meet Mrs V and 

Mrs Varcoe at 6pm upstairs outside the bistro.  

Students will be shown this spot when they attend the 

matinee in the morning. They need to be collected from 

this meeting point at 8.15pm. 

Thank you for your help. 

Jenny Vryenhoek 

Small School Choir: Students  will be given their 

2/3/4 News 

Todd Woodbridge Tennis Cup  

Due to the ironic presence of rain, the Todd 
Woodbridge Cup has been postponed to 
next Tuesday, 11th September. Apologies 
for any inconvenience that this may have 
caused. It would be greatly appreciated if the parents who 
made themselves available for transport this week were able 
to do likewise next week. Please let us know. 
We will leave school when the bus arrives at 9am and we will 
return to school leaving Lismore at 1.30pm. 
Please wear full school uniform, shoes, and a hat. Pack  
recess, lunch and a water bottle. 
Hopefully we’ll actually get to play some tennis next week! 

Sound Waves News  

Unit 25 - Week 7           Unit 26 - Week 8                

 

 

 

 

 

 

New School  Website 

We have a new look school website with a new address. You 
will find it at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

Some parts are still under construction so please be patient 
as we update the content. 

Payments can still be made via the Make a payment tab. 

Tuckshop News - Help Needed  
 

Tuckshop Roster Coordinator  
        Position Vacant 2019 
  

Dear Coffee Camp parents, 

It is time to start considering a replacement for the role of 
tuckshop roster co-ordinator, as sadly my youngest son will be 
finishing Year 6 at the end of the year and I will no longer be a 
Coffee Camp parent. 
As a parent who works on Fridays, co-ordinating the  
tuckshop roster has enabled me to contribute to the running 
of the tuckshop without having to actually be there in person. 
It has been a great way to remain engaged with the school 
community and still make a valuable contribution to the 
school, which can be difficult to juggle when working. 
The role itself does not require very much time, only an hour 
or so at the start of each school term collating the roster and 
communicating with Ros, plus a few tweaks of the roster here 
and there throughout the term. 
If you would like to find out some more about the role or if you 
have any questions, then you are most welcome to contact me 
via phone/text 0416 110 438 or linnie.de@bigpond.com.  
I have really enjoyed being the roster co-ordinator for the past 
5 years and I would like to thank Ros, Susie G, Magali and the 
P & C committee for supporting me in this role. 
 Many thanks, 
 Linda. 
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Gardening News 

Kalila and Tamati receiving a cheque for $500 from Nimbin  
Garden Club representatives Linda and Mandy. 

It’s springtime in the school garden. And several students have 
been busy planting flowers, veggies and ornamentals in time for 
the Lismore Home Garden Education Club Competition for 2018. 
The judges will be here next Tuesday 11th. And as we won 1st 
place (for schools 50 – 100 students) last year, we have a bit of a 
reputation to keep up! Apart from that, it’s fun and educational 
being out in the garden, and it’s great to see a large number of 
students getting involved.  

Other exciting news is that we attracted a Bunnings School  
Sustainability Pack to the value of $600. This will allow us to  
restore the picnic tables and plant some fruit trees. And, we also 
received a donation of $500 from Nimbin Garden Club which will 
allow us to extend the veggie garden and revamp some of the 
ornamental gardens around the buildings.  

So the students will be busy for quite a while yet! 

The Channon Teams Day - Friday 21st September 

The whole school will participate in a fun day of sports at The 
Channon on Friday 21st September. The infants will play  
Danish Rounders and the older students soccer or T-ball. 

It is a very social day and we encourage families to join us for 
a picnic lunch which can be brought from home or bought at 
the canteen.  

Teachers will be supervising games on the field so it is great if 
we can have a parent helper with each team to help them 
read the timetable and get to their games on time.  
Please let us know if you can be a parent helper. 

There will be a small bus for those children who cannot travel 
by car. Seats are limited so return your permission note early. 

Where to Meet 

Please meet Mr Crane at 9.30am on the south-western side 
of the oval, near the old toilet block. He will set up a sun  
shelter and the school banner. 

Things to know: 
The playground area is out-of-bounds. 
NO soccer boots permitted. 
St John's Ambulance will be providing first aid. 
Please park in allotted parking area. 
 

What to Pack: 
 Wear full school uniform 
 Wear enclosed shoes (no soccer boots) 
 Bring a hat + sunscreen 
 Bring a water bottle 
 Bring lunch or money for the canteen 
I 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the 
school. 

Will you be entering some 

farm produce, art, craft or 

baking in the Nimbin Show 

this year? 

Visit the website: 

www.nimbinshowsociety.org.au 

to see the full program of  

activities and the list of pavilion 

exhibits. 

Pet show details here 

http://www.nimbinshowsociety.org.au


Overdue Library Books 

If you have a library notice attached to your newsletter, 
please look at home for the missing books. 

If you cannot find the books please contact the school to 
let us know that you have looked. 

IMPORTANT -  AGM and presentation now 

on SUNDAY 16th September. 

 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/about/about-khl 
 

1800 55 1800 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/about/about-khl




Rivers Sport 

Friday  

31st August 


